
University of Pittsburgh 
School of Pharmacy Business Card Sale

It’s time again for the Rho Chi business card sale! For $18, you will receive 250 custom University of Pittsburgh School of Pharmacy business cards. We are also offering 500 for $25. 

***The University of Pittsburgh has undergone a logo and color scheme change, so if you have bought business cards in the past, they no longer reflect the school’s current design. Updated designs and can be viewed below. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]The cards are helpful to use for networking, whether it be at professional meetings or conferences, for job-hunting, or whatever else—you won’t know you need them until it’s too late! To order:

· Fill out the online order form:  https://forms.gle/PGd2np9DiqbhfyFZ9 

AND
· Provide payment (venmo, cash, or checks made payable to the University of Pittsburgh). Venmo payments can be made to @Arianna-Sprando or @mmcderm13 with the text:
“Rho Chi Business Cards.”

Checks can be given to Arianna Sprando (P3) or Michael McDermott (P3). The deadline for the sale is Friday, February 28th.  The reason of this deadline is to give time for the cards to arrive prior to APhA Annual. If you have any questions, please contact Arianna Sprando at acs164@pitt.edu or Michael McDermott at mcm137pitt.edu.

Thank you for your support,
Rho Chi Alpha Omicron Chapter
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